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AUTUMN TERM 

16 September 2022 

SCHOOL CALENDAR 

 

SEPTEMBER  

Tues 20 Class 1 & 2 Trip to 
Clevedon Beach 

Mon 26 Y5/6 Swimming Starts 

Wed 28 Class 1 Welcome 
Wednesday 

Thurs 29 Rags 2 Riches Collection 

OCTOBER  

Mon 3 - Wed 5 Bikeability 

Wed 5 Class 2 Welcome 
Wednesday 

Fri 7 1.00pm finish 

Tues 11 9am - Harvest Festival 

Thurs 13 School Individual Photos 

Tues 18 Parents Evening 3.30-
5.30pm 

Wed 19 Parents Evening 5.30-
7.30pm 

Fri 21 Half Term 

 

VALUE OF THE MONTH 

KOINONIA 

 

‘”God is faithful, by whom you were called 
into the Fellowship of his Son, Jesus Christ 

our Lord.” 

 
1 Corinthians 1:9 

 

Message from the Head Teacher 

 

Dear Parents, 

It has been good to have had a more normal 

week in school this week. The children have 

settled so well and are all working hard and giving 

their best which is amazing.  

On Monday we celebrated the life of the Queen in 

a whole school Collective Worship.  We were 

inspired by her dedication and duty to serve.  As 

a mark of respect, schools across the country will 

be closed on Monday 19th September.  We look 

forward to welcoming the children back on 

Tuesday.  

If anyone can volunteer or know someone locally 

who can, please get in touch.  We would love to 

have a team of reading helpers, help with Forest 

School and if you have any skills to share we 

would love to hear from you. 

Have a good weekend, 

God Bless, 

Mrs Jones 

Don’t Forget 

School is closed on Monday 19 

September 2022 due to the 

Bank Holiday for Queen 

Elizabeth II’s funeral. 

mailto:admin@cradley.hereford.sch.uk
http://www.cradleyschool.org.uk


 

 

 

 

Messages From The Office 

Contact Details 

Please make sure you let the school office know if you have changed 

address/telephone number/email address in the last year.  We need to 

have your up-to-date contact details. 

If your child has any new dietary requirements please do let us know 

also. 

Reporting Absences 

The School Office is staffed from 

9am-3pm each day.  Please email 

admin@cradley.hereford.sch.uk or 

put a message on Tapestry if 

possible if your child won’t be in 

for any reason.  We need to hear 

from you every day if your child is 

absent. 



 

 School Lunches 

We hope your children are enjoying the new school lunches.  For those who 

haven’t tried them yet you need to register on the School Food United app or 

website. 

 You have until 4pm the day before to order/make amendments 

 You can cancel a meal up until 8.45am on the day 

 

           Attendance 

Well done to Class 3 who have had 99.31% attendance this week! They 

get to look after Alfie the Attendance Bear next week. Please can we 

remind parents that arrivals after 8.45am are counted as late and arrivals after 

8.55am once registers close count as a missed morning session and are included 

in attendance figures. 

Class 1 – 96.05%      Whole school – 97.41% 

Class 2 – 98.25% 

Class 3 – 99.31% 

Class 4 – 96.88% 

Class 5 – 97.62% 

 

We are a friendly, local toddler group that meets in Storridge Village Hall.  We 

welcome little ones from 0-5, accompanied and supervised by their parents/carers, 

to stay and play.  We meet on Thursdays from 10:30-12 during term time, for a 

charge of £2 per family, which includes a craft activity, songs, snacks and drinks. 

Please come and join us, we’d love to see you! 

Teeny Tots Toddler Group 



 

 

NEWS 

Apple Juicing  at Cradley School 

 

We are making apple juice to help raise funds for our 

school. Donations of good quality (eating) apples would 

therefore be very much appreciated!! 

Please can you bring them to school on Wednesday 

October 5th or the morning of October 6th. 

 

Thank you very much for your support. 

 

 

Also………. 

 

 

 

  

 

More details to follow but FOCS have been busy looking at templates and ideas for Christmas Cards, 

and our volunteers will be in school over the next week or so to help the children design their own 

Christmas cards.  

These will then be sent off and made into cards that families will be able to purchase well in time for 

Christmas.  This is to help us raise money for the school as for each pack of cards bought, an amount 

will be paid back to our school!   

 

There will also be the option to buy other products with the same design on, which make lovely 

presents for family & friends. 

 

 

 

 

 

Your support for both these initiatives is much appreciated by FoCS as all monies raised are then used 

to support the whole school by funding activities (both in and outside of school) that otherwise simply 

would not happen. 

 

If you shop online, we'd really appreciate your help at no extra cost to you... Please take part in 

Easyfundraising - https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/friendsofcradleyschool  

 

Or try your luck on our School Lottery https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/lottery/school/cradley-ce-

primary-school  

 

The FoCS team 



 

 

 

Clubs 

These are the clubs that are 

running for the first half of this 

term, beginning on Tuesday 

Club Day/Time Years Member of Staff 

Wellbeing Monday 3-4pm Yrs 3-4 Miss Reckling 

Choir Monday 3-4pm Yrs 3-6 Miss Grizzell 

Little Fishes Monday 3-4pm Yrs 1-2 Mrs Jones 

Musical Theatre Tuesday 3-4pm Yrs 3-6 Miss Tuckwood 

Gardening Tuesday 3-4pm Yrs 4-6 Mrs Gleaves 

iPads Wednesday 

Lunchtime 

Yrs 1-2 Digital Leaders & Miss 

Guy 

Mindful Colouring Thursday Lunchtime Yrs R-6 Miss Padan 

Hockey Thursday 3-4pm Yrs 5-6 Miss Evans & Mr Glover 

Multi-skills Thursday 3-4pm Yrs R-2 Miss Thompson 

Wellbeing Thursday 3-4pm Yrs 5-6 Miss Reckling 

Football Friday 3-4pm Yrs 5-6 Miss Evans & Mr Glover 

No Gardening club on 

Tuesday next week. 



 

 

 

 

 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

NURSERY Blake, Charlie, Leo and Mia for a brilliant start at Cradley 

Nursery. 

CLASS 1 James for adapting so well to the changes in the classroom 

and to new teachers - well done for persevering. 

Billy-Joe for having such a positive attitude to learning since 

being back at school. 

CLASS 2 Dominic for persistently challenging himself in Maths. 

Kenny for super original similes in English. 

CLASS 3 Chloe for being brave on the residential. 

Eli for being an absolute star in Maths. 

CLASS 4 Oren for risk-taking and being persistent on the residential 

taking part in the abseiling. 

Joseph for working co-operatively on the residential and 

instigating team work. 

CLASS 5 Elena for being persistent in Maths problem solving. 

Oliver for taking a risk by putting his hand up and contributing - 

keep it up! 

HEADTEACHER’S 

AWARD 

Annie for showing she is totally dependable. 

Keerah for showing great courage by visiting and then staying 

at the residential. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NURSERY NEWS 

We started our week with PE in the hall with Lauren.  The children had lots of fun warming up to 

our warm up songs and showed us their amazing dance moves in the hall.  The children sang 

some of their favourite nursery rhymes while playing games with the parachute.  Afterwards 

they enjoyed toast and fruit for their snack.  

On Tuesday, the children went for a little walk to see if they could see any changes happening 

to the trees.  After they’d been for a walk they did some finger painting to make some autumn 

tree pictures.  

On Wednesday the children played in a sensory tray that Kelley had set up.  They talked about 

their trip to Cattle Country last week while playing with the small world farm.  

On Thursday the children listened to our story of the week ‘The Scarecrow’s Wedding’ and then 

used different craft resources to decorate a scarecrow picture to take home.   

The child finished their week in Forest School with Katrina.  The children looked for sticks and 

then returned to nursery with them where they decorated with yarn. 



 

 

Worship Leaders 

Ava, Annie, Jakey and Isla-Mai School Council 

Ollie and Ebony 

Playground Pals 

Elena, Mia, Freddie and Jay 
Environmental Ambassadors 

Daniel, Nelson and Chloe 

Digital Leaders 

Eddie, Delilah, Amber and Conor 

Sports Crew 

Macsen, Jacob, Amelia and Mikayla 

Our lovely new Year 6 children have 

new responsible roles in school: 



 


